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	Statutory guidance for local authorities and schools on Information Passports, Personal Learning Plans and the Core Entitlement for all pupils in Pupil Referral Units and other Alternative Provision

The White Paper, Back on Track, announced plans to introduce information passports, personalised learning plans and a core entitlement for all pupils in alternative provision.  The core entitlement includes the curriculum, the number of hours provision pupils should have per week and the maximum waiting times for placement in alternative provision and for the engagement of support services.  The statutory guidance, for consultation, sets out the Government's expectations in these key areas.
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact Tim Youlden on:

Telephone: 020 7340 8314

e-mail: apguidance.consultation@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk


	1
	The Proposals

	1.1
	The full statutory guidance and questions can be downloaded from:
www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations

	2
	How To Respond

	2.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at: www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations

by emailing: apguidance.consultation@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk 

or by downloading a response form which should be completed and sent to:

Tim Youlden
Exclusions and Alternative Provision Team
2FL Sanctuary Buildings 2
Great Smith Street
London
SW1P 3BT

	3
	Additional Copies

	3.1
	All consultation documents are downloadable from this site. If you require paper copies of any of the documents, please contact Tim Youlden on 020 7340 8314.

	4
	Plans for making results public

	4.1
	A summary of the consultation responses will be published on this site in summer 2010.
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